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Oct. 5, 2020...West Africa...A new president, vice president, and prime minister 

have taken office in an Alliance field.  The Economic Community of West African States is 
awaiting clarification of transition plans before they lift current sanctions on this country.  This 
adds another level of stress to those who already live under difficult circumstances.  Pray that 
these sanctions will be lifted soon.

ON GOING PRAYER CONCERNS 

S. & A. W.—West Africa—providing medical care                        
(see missions bulletin  board) 

* International Workers 

   The Shack—Phase 2 

   Youth in our community 

 *”Motherhood” as it starts it’s new program 

 *Local churches without pastors  

Next Week’s worship leader—John Tate 

Guest WiFi available at GAC831  password 765-2415  

PRAYER & PRAISE CHAIN 
or INFORMATION HIGHWAY 

Call or e-mail Irene Tate at 

(307-272-7022) or 
(office@greybullcma.org) 

 

 

MEALS TO HOME    

Call Sue Bess (307-401-2797) 
to request a few meals for  
someone in need after sick-
ness, hospitalization or a 
death. 

We support The SHACK, Executive Dir. David Bottom & Program Dir. Jenn Patrick 

Call them at 765-2190 for schedules & ways you can pray & be involved. 

    Treasury Report 
If you can’t place your offering in the offering plate, you can mail your check to 

Greybull Alliance, 831 N. 6th St., Greybull, 82426 

General Fund Goal per month for 2020                    $    8,883.00 

             General Fund giving for Oct.                                      $     2,371.00 

 Balance  needed         $    -6,512.00 

          GCF Faith Giving Goal for 2020                   $   14,280.00 

 GCF Giving for 2020                                                  $   10,697.62 

 GCF Giving for Oct.                                                    $       400.00 



The Lord’s Day October 11, 2020 

We gather together to devote ourselves to Christian instruc-

tion, fellowship, worship and prayer. (Acts 2:42) 

Children, Youth, & Adult S.S. classes down-
stairs at 9:30 am 

Adult Sunday School also via Zoom  

 

 

 

Worship Service via Zoom & in house 10:30 AM  

 

 

       Sermon            “The Guardian” 
                   Galatians 3:24-4:11 

 

 

Youth Group        5:30 pm 
 

This Week         Oct. 11-17, 2020 

Empowered by the Holy Spirit, we go through our week as  

ambassadors for Christ.  (Acts 1:8 & 2 Cor. 5:20) 

Monday              6:30 pm     Scripture Reading/Zoom 

Tuesday             10 am        Elder Meeting 

Wednesday        9 am          “Motherhood”/BFBC 

Wednesday        6:30 pm     AWANA/rec center 

Thursday            1 pm          Bulletin deadline 

(Contact  Irene Tate at office@greybullcma.org or 568-2729) 

Saturday            8 am          Men’s Breakfast 

  Coming Soon!    

October           13&27   Elder Meetings 

                        14&28   Motherhood/9 am/BFBC 

                  14,21,&28   AWANA /rec center/6:30 pm 

  17&31   Men’s Breakfast/8 am     

                   18   Governing Board meeting/5:30 pm 

November                1   Daylight savings time ends 

   11&25   “Motherhood”/9 am/BFBC    

                        14&28   Men’s Breakfast/8 am  

         15   Governing Board Meeting/5:30 pm    

                         20-22   Missions Conference  

******************************************************************************* 

Past sermons are on the website—Go to www.greybullcma.org then click on worship service.  

Missions Conference will be Friday, November 20th 
through Sunday, November 22nd.  D.N. will be our Interna-

tional Worker.  She teaches nursing in West Africa.  Mark your calendars 
and plan to join us for a fun informative time with D.  If you can help in 
anyway contact Pam D. (568-2909). 

AWANA will be starting this Wednesday, October 14th 
at the Greybull rec center 6:30 – 8 pm.  Volunteers are 
always needed.  If you can help or know a child grades K-
6th encourage them to check AWANA out!  For more info 
call Gary P. (765-4301) or  Mike D. (568-2909) 

We will be doing our Mexico shoe boxes again this year.  
So watch sales for things for kids especially school sup-
plies.  More info to come.  Call Debbie B. (765-2169) for how you 
can help. 

Nursery Help Needed!  Contact Jennifer P. at 307-272-6330 

Special Thanks to Dee R. for her lovely bulletin designs! 


